
22nd July 2008

Michelle O’Byrne MP
Minister for the Environment, P,H&A,S& R.
Executive Building, Level 10
15 Murray Street
Hobart
Tasmania     7000

Dear Minister,

Forestry industries smoke

I refer to your executive officer’s letter dated 3/6/2008 acknowledging my letter of the
27th May 2008 (copy attached).

In your letter you say you will provide me with, “…a reply as soon as possible.” but I
have not heard anything in almost two (2) months.

I was seeking:
i) A copy of the Standard you mentioned the forestry industries is trialing,

and
ii) Advice as to who were the parties to this Standard, and when was it

produced.

Perhaps you have forgotten our previous correspondence.
I look forward to hearing from you in the near future.

Yours faithfully,

Clive M. Stott


